



LITTLE VIKINGS

"Committed To quality Education for our Children's Future"

Volume 11 Issue 1

Sept. 6, 2019



YOUNG FIVES/KINDERGARTEN

Parent pick up will be in the Kdg. open area from now on. The doors will open at 2:45 for parents to come in. PLEASE do not come in before that time, teachers are giving end of the day instruction. They will open the doors when the kids are ready to go. THANK YOU!

Parent Teacher Conferences

Tuesday, October 8th
4-7pm
&
Thursday, October 10th
4:30-6:30pm

Forms will be coming home!



Wednesday, September 18, 2019 Picture Retakes are November 6th!



STUDENT COUNCIL

Popcorn .50 per bag Popcorn will be the 1st & 3rd Fridays of each month

Student Store will be the 4th Friday of each month Popcorn days will start in OCTOBER!

OCE 44b

NO PARKING

Please DO NOT <u>PARK</u> in the parent drop off loop in front of the building. The loop is for quick drop off & pick up.

If you are coming into the building please park in one of the 3 parking lots by the school. Thank You!

HOPE

(Hopkins Organization of Parents as Educators)

Our first HOPE meeting this year is Monday, September 9th at 6:00pm Office Conference Room

SCHOOL MESSENGER

Due to Federal Regulations
parents now need to log into
SchoolMessenger
Info Center and opt-in to receive
future phone calls for School Delays,
Cancellations or other
announcements. Here is the link.

schoolmessenger.com/start

These third grade gardeners did a great job growing their giant-variety cabbages from Bonnie Plants. Our local winner was Cole Erickson with a whopping 13 pounds 7 ounces! He was awarded an M&9 Cinema gift card and basket from the Hopkins FFA Chapter.



